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ADMINISTRATION REPORT 

Happy New Year! We hope that each of you had a restful and enjoyable holiday season. As we welcome 

in 2025, we want to take a moment to reflect on the busy month of December. While the holidays 

provided a time for our community to celebrate, it also gave our staff an opportunity to catch up on 

important tasks, take well-deserved time with their families, and regroup as we begin the new year. 

Because of this, there are not many significant updates to report at this time, but we are excited to share 

that work on the second-floor facelift is set to begin on Monday, January 6th! We look forward to seeing 

the progress and are optimistic about the improvements this project will bring. 

As we step into 2025, we are eager to start the year strong and continue our important work together. 

We’re excited to see the events and initiatives unfold in the coming months and are confident that, with 

your continued support, we will achieve great things for our city. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment. Here's to a productive and successful year ahead! 

 


